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Welcome back to term 2!  We hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday break with 

their family.   

 

ANZAC Assembly: 

On Monday morning our school captains proudly hosted our whole school ANZAC service.  

Madison, Levi, Jordi and Anastasija, had researched and written excellent speeches which focused 

on Lieutenant William Donovan Joynt, who received a Victorian Cross medal for his ‘most     

conspicuous bravery’ whilst serving in 1918.  Upon  

return to Australia, he settled on a farm near Berwick.  

Their speeches acknowledged his bravery and       

highlighted his links to Berwick. If interested, please 

see the sign near our ANZAC garden for further    

information.  We would also like to thank Mr. Peter 

Beames from the Berwick RSL for being our guest 

speaker at the assembly.   

ACT ING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  

 

 

ALL CANTEEN ORDERS MUST BE DONE ONLINE VIA THE Qkr! APP 

CANTEEN IS OPEN MONDAY, WEDNESDAY & FRIDAY 



 

BERWICK ANZAC SERVICE  

On behalf of Berwick Lodge PS, Madison attended the Berwick ANZAC  

service on Tuesday 25th April 2023 and she had the privilege of laying the 

wreath.  

 

 

GOODBYE AND GOODLUCK: 

We wish Tanya Craig, one of our Grade 1 teachers who is commencing  

maternity leave, all the best with her baby arriving later this term.  We 

thank Tanya for all her hard work whilst being a member of BLPS and we look forward to  

meeting her baby in the future.   

 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 

Q: When do school tours for prospective families begin? 

A: Our school tours will be starting from early May.  If you know anyone who is considering our 

school for Prep 2024, please ask them to contact the office to arrange a tour.   

 

QUOTABLE QUOTE: 

“Kindness is one thing you can’t give away. It always comes back.” George Skolsky 

 

Sandra McCrum 

 

PERMISSION AND PAYMENTS DUE: 

 

Winter Inter-School Sport    Friday 5th May    

Mother’s Day Stall Payment    Tuesday 9th May        

ACT ING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT  

 

DIARY DATES: 

   

Cross Country  (Grades 3 - 6)  Friday 28th April  

Teeth on Wheels - Dental Check up  Monday 1st May - Wednesday 3rd May  

SSS Legally Blonde Excursion   Tuesday 2nd May  

District Cross Country   Tuesday 9th May 

Mother’s Day Stall     Thursday 11th May  

Winter Inter-School Sports    Friday 12th May  

SSS Mass Dance Rehearsal    Friday 19th May  

 

HAVE YOU CHANGED YOUR  

ADDRESS OR PHONE NUMBER? 

 

Please ensure you let the school office know if you have changed address or updated 
mobile phones with new numbers. This information alleviates stressful situations  

for students when they are ill and we cannot contact parents. 



 

 

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to all families. I hope that you enjoyed the holidays with your children and are feel-

ing refreshed and ready for a busy and exciting Term 2!  

 

 

ANZAC DAY SERVICE   

Thank you to our school captains and vice captains, Madison, Jordi, Levi and  

Anastasija for doing a fabulous job at presenting our ANZAC day service on  

Monday.  

 

 

HOUSE CROSS COUNRTY Grades 3-6, 28th April 2023. 

Tomorrow the grades 3-6 students will participate in the House Cross Country event. A  

reminder to all students to wear the colours to represent their house and bring a change of socks 

and shoes.  

 

TEETH ON WHEELS 

We have Teeth on Wheels visiting our school for dental visits starting the 1st May 2023. 

Please click on the link below to complete your child’s consent form. 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-forms/consent-eform/  

CUT OFF DATE FOR COMPLETING YOUR CHILDS FORM IS ON THE 28th April 2023. 

Please complete your form today and the Teeth On Wheels team will be in contact to  

schedule your child’s appointment and notify you on your child’s eligibility. 

Any further questions, please contact the Teeth on Wheels team on (03) 9338 1191. 

 

KIDS HELPLINE AND PARENT HELPLINE 

Kids Helpline is Australia's only free, private, and confidential 24/7 phone and online  

counselling service for young people aged 5 to 25. Counselling is currently offered by phone 1800 

55 1800. There is also a Parent Helpline service. 13 22 89 (cost of a local call) Open 8am to  

midnight 7 days a week  

· Be listened to by a qualified counsellor outside of the situation.  

· Tune into your needs right now as a parent (as well as your child’s) 

· Work out your strategies for making meaningful change. 

· Get information and resources about children and parenting.  

· Access individually paced over-the-phone parenting skills training. 

· Understand your family dynamics more clearly. 

 

 

 

Angela Maskery and Sharyn King 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteethonwheels.com.au%2Fconsent-forms%2Fconsent-eform%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cangela.maskery%40education.vic.gov.au%7C92cbf9f724d44372439908db34b86fb6%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C6381


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following  

students who received class awards recently. 

 

Please note- only students with publicity 

approval will be listed in the newsletter. 

 

School Tours and 2024 Enrolments Open on Wednesday 10th May. 

 
Tour will be held on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

Bookings are essential, please contact the office on 9709 6700. 

 

For all those families who have a sibling starting prep next year, please inform the office if you 

have not already done so. 

 

If you know of any friends or family who are interested in  

attending Berwick Lodge next year, please ask them to contact 

the office on 9709 6700 or they can send an email to  

berwick.lodge.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

 

 



 
 

Do you have any clothing that your child may have 

borrowed from sickbay? 

 

If so, can you please wash and return these items as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

Please remember to bring a bag to every Library session so you can take your books 

home safely.  

 

Any books borrowed before the holidays are now overdue, please 

return these ASAP. 

 

The Library will be open at lunchtime on Tuesdays, again this term. 

Pop in to read, play quiet games or colour in some beautiful  

pictures. 
 

 

Issue 3 of the Scholastic Book club is out now. Look out for your new catalogue this 

week. 

 

Please place your orders by 10th May and remember, 10% of the sale goes back to the 

Library to purchase new books. 

 

 

Happy Reading, 

Mrs Tsekouras and Ms Taylor 



 

 

Teeth On Wheels will be visiting Berwick Lodge on  

Monday 1st May. 

 

PLEASE NOTE, THE CUT OFF DATE FOR  

COMPLETING YOUR CHILD’S FORM IS 28/04/2023.  

 

 

The school canteen is open every Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  

 

Students are able to purchase snacks, ice cream and drinks  

                 during recess and lunch time on these days.  

 

        All hot foods and lunch orders must be ordered by  

9:00am via the QKR! app.  



 

 

Hello fellow BLPS parents & friends and welcome back to term 2!  

 

Coming up very soon is our annual Mother’s Day stall.  

 

The stall is held on the Thursday morning before Mother’s Day, this year being Thursday 

11th May from 8:45am to 11:15am.  

 

We will need helpers on the day so if you have a valid working with children’s check and 

you are free and would like to help with the stall please shoot us an email at 

pfa@berwicklodgeps.vic.edu.au 

 

Please include: 

 

 1. Your name  

 2. Your child’s name and grade/s  

 

All jobs are very easy and all gifts are pre paid. I will do a quick induction on the day at 

8:50am to explain how it all flows. But as said it’s super easy and a time-tested system. So 

any help is much appreciated!  

 

 
********************************************************************************************************  
 

 

We also have Carey from Parentzone coming along to present a FREE info session for our 

parent community on Tuesday 23 May at 9:15am-11:00am.  

 

The PFA will host the session in the After Hours Care building. Walk-ins are welcome but 

RSVPs will help us to best cater and set up for the session.  

 

The topic for the session will be 'Dealing with Big Feelings', which is all about ways to  

support kids (and grown ups!) when they're feeling anxious, sad, angry or frustrated.  

 

Please see the flyer included to this newsletter with the easy RSVP QR code.  

 

 

Cheers, Emma  

PFA President  

pfa@berwicklodgeps.vic.edu.au 
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